
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service

Food and Drug Administration
Mail Stop HFS-657
5100 Paint Branch Parkway
College Park, MD 20740-3835

September 12, 2014

ATTN: Document Control Desk/GLTS
Director, Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Sir or Madam:

In fulfillment of the requirements in 10 CFR 31.5, we hereby notify you that on August 26,
2014 we transferred a liquid scintillation counter containing an internal barium- 133 standard
to the Food and Drug Administration's White Oak Campus. Details of this transfer are as
follows:

Identification
Perkin-Elmer TriCarb Liquid Scintillation
Identification Number 101508
(133 Ba, Original Activity 18.8 uCi)
U.S. Food and Drug Administration
Muirkirk Road Complex
8301 Murikirk Road
Laurel, MD 20705

Counter 2200

Consignee
U.S. Food and Drug Administration
10903 New Hampshire Avenue
Silver Spring, MD 20993

Date of Transfer
August 26, 2014

If you have any questions related to this notification or transfer, please contact me at (240)
402-1599 orjames.zelinsky@fda.hhs.gov. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

es Zelinsky
Safety Manager
FDA Center for Food Safety and
Applied Nutrition
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